
From:   Gary Amaral   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 18, 2012

Subject:   FCC File No. 0309-EX-RR-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari
I have sent the request for coordination with AFTRCC and I will get the NGT numbers from the FAA.   
However, I am having surgery this Thurs and I will be out of the office for the next 4 weeks, is it possible
to get a 60 day extension, I can?t complete the request in 30 days.
Thank you in advance
Gary Amaral


